
 
 
ISD/ACAD/CIR/53/2015                     13/10/2015 

CIRCULAR 
(Classes VI to XII) 

Dear Parent, 
 

Greetings of the Day! 
 
 

In continuation to the monthly circular ISD/ACAD/CIR/049(SR) issued on 5th Oct 2015 we 

would like to inform you that the Open Day scheduled for Classes IX to XII on Wednesday, 14 

October and Thursday, 15 October 2015 is postponed due to expected Muharram Holiday. 

The new schedule of Open Day is as follows. 

Day & Date Time Classes 

Saturday, 17 October 2015 10.30 am to 1 pm IX to XII 
 

The Open Day scheduled for Classes VI to VIII remains the same as informed earlier ie, on 

Saturday, 17 October 2015 from 8 am to 10 am.  

You are requested to make use of this opportunity to discuss your ward’s progress in 

academics with his or her teachers. 
 

Thanks & Regards, 
 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Sridevi P.Thashnath 
Principal 
 

Cc: VP (Senior Section), VP (Operations & ICT), AVPs, Supervisor & Office Copy 
 

 


